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Land slip 
remediation 
activities on 
site 

Over the last four weeks trucks have been delivering fill material to the slip 
site.  That material has been spread and levelled where necessary and we 
can confirm that work on the initial filling is complete.  You can see from the 
recent photo below that a platform has been created for the piling rigs to 
commence works soon. 
 

 
 
While trucks were bringing fill to site a portion of the public Rawene car 
park had to be closed (to assist with truck access and manoeuvring).  We 
are pleased to let you know that those parking spaces are now available 
again for use by the public. 
 

Monitoring The site is still being monitored for movement (inclinometers) and ground 
water (piezometers).  These are in-ground monitoring equipment that are 
regularly checked on-site, by our consultants with the readings and any 
recommendations sent to the Project Manager. 
 
We can confirm that there has been no movement since the sheet pile 
walling was installed in January 2018. 
 

Update on 
next phase 
of land slip 
work 

The next major item to be undertaken on site will be the construction of a 
concrete pile wall and will begin soon.  The bored piles (not driven) and 
anchors will take until around early January to complete.  There will be 
concrete truck deliveries during this time and we will try to keep the 
community informed about the timing of this, especially as it relates to any 
closures of the public car park. 
 



Things are still on track to open the new carpark, in addition to the 
remaining portion of the old carpark, by April/May 2019. 
 

OurAucklan
d story 

A new update about the two key projects in Birkenhead Town Centre – the 
main street upgrade at Highbury Corner and permanent stabilisation works 
at the Rawene Road carpark - is now live on OurAuckland. Link to article: 
http://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/articles/news/2018/10/steady-
progress-on-birkenhead-town-centre-projects/  
 

Why you are 
receiving 
this email 

You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you wish to receive 
updates about Rawene Road car park. These email updates will be made 
available on a regular basis.  If you want to unsubscribe from this email, or 
if you want to be added, please email us.  

How you 
can get 
more 
information 

If you have any questions or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to answer as 

quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This email address can be used 

to contact the project team, and is regularly monitored by Amanda, John 

and Ross.  The Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be available on 09 

301 0101. 
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